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City Manager’s Minute 
 

As winter arrives, please remember to winterize your sprinkling 

systems and check for leaks with your outside plumbing: taps, sprinkler 

backflow valves, etc.  

Recently, the City has accepted the new development of a 

training soccer facility for the La Roca Futbol Club. Furthermore, across 

the street from Maverik, a strip mall is being constructed to provide for 

commercial retail use. It is anticipated that the City will receive some 

interest for a food establishment as the building is constructed to 

support such a venue.  

 

Tom Smith 

OCTOBER 

2016 
CITY OFFICE HOURS: 

 

Monday - Thursday 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

Friday 
7:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.  

 

*Closed Sat. and Sun.* 
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Mayor’s Corner 
 

 Weber Basin Water Conservancy District has reminded us that we 

have had an exceptionally dry summer and encourages residents to 

continue to conserve water. As fall approaches, remember to cut back on 

the amount of water you give your lawns, many need only to water once 

or twice a week. In fact, less water on your lawns during this time will 

allow the roots to stretch deeper and become stronger!  

 You can also conserve water indoors: wash only full loads of 

clothes and match the water level to the size of the load and keep a pitcher 

of water in your fridge instead of running your water until it is cold 

enough to drink.  

 Your efforts to conserve water are greatly appreciated. Please 

continue to be mindful of these things so that we will not have a concern 

about our water supply next year.  

Mayor Tammy Long 

 

The city offices will be closed: 

OCTOBER 10, 2016 

In observance of Columbus 
Day! 

We will reopen on  
October, 11 2016 at 8:00 AM 



DAVIS COUNTY 

RETIRED & SENIOR VOLUNTEER 

PROGRAM (RSVP) 

 

This program is for ages 55 and older and is 

currently looking for “Volunteer Grandparents” to 

act as reading mentors in schools throughout 

Davis County. Some of the RSVP Benefits include: 

 Mileage reimbursement  

(up to 200 miles/month) 

 Supplemental Insurance  

(while you are serving) 

Please contact Patricia Brown at 801-525-5052 or 

via email at pbrown@daviscountyutah.gov for 

more information!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

WINTER MONTHS PARKING 
REGULATIONS REMINDER 

 

A friendly reminder that between the months of November 
(beginning November 1st) and March (ending Marching 31st) 
there is no parking allowed on city streets between the hours 
of midnight until noon. For more information on this 
regulation, please review the City Code below or view the 
City Code directly at: 
https://southweber.municipalcodeonline.com/book?type=or
dinances#name=6.01.040_Parking_Regulations  

 

6.01.040(D)(9) 

Specific Months Restricted: It shall be unlawful to park a vehicle or 

recreational vehicle or farm equipment on any street in the city 

between the hours of twelve o'clock (12:00) midnight and twelve 

o'clock (12:00) noon from November 1 to March 31.  
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FIRE HYDRANTS NOTICE 

Beginning October 1st, the City will be flushing out 

the fire hydrants. Because of this, some of your 

water from the tap may appear to be dirty, or a 

darker color. Please simply let the water flow and 

it will clear up on its own. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this might cause. 

October Annual 
Fright Train 

 
 
 
 

Come join in the frightening fun as 
the South Weber Model Railroad 

Club hosts the annual Fright Train at 
Canyon Meadows Park on Saturday, 

October 29th from 3:00-7:00 PM 
(weather permitting).  

 
“All aboard!... if you dare!” 
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THE FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER 

     1181 East Lester Drive, South Weber City, UT 84405   801-476-4445 

(801) 476-4445 

 

Fall & Winter 

Hours 

 

***HOURS CHANGE*** 

Monday - Thursday: 
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
3:30 pm - 10:00 pm  

Friday:  
5:00 am - 8:30 am, 
1:30 pm - 10:00 pm 

Saturday:  
7:00 am - 10:00 pm 

 
*Closed during regular 

school hours 

Code enforcement notes  
 

  

 

 

 

As outlined in the City Code 10.11.040 Section E- Parking in the front yard is 

prohibited. 

No portion of a front yard as stated in this title, except driveways, shall be used for the parking of 

automobiles or other vehicles. Exceptions to this code include areas developed as public parking, 

in conjunction with a permitted commercial use, or as otherwise permitted in accordance with 

SWMC 10.08.050.    

I appreciate the many residents that call and request information about the City Code.  It is a 

pleasure to meet with, and hear from, all of you.  Many of these visits have generated complaints 

about a nuisance that may be in the community and by calling and requesting a visit from me, 

often helps avoid confusion. I continue to welcome these calls.  

Thanks, 

Chris Tremea 
Code Enforcement Officer 

 

BASKETBALL 
 

Co-ed K-2nd grade & Girls 3-9th grade  
registration ends October 2nd 

                   & 
Boys 3-9th grade registration  
starts October 3rd 

Halloween Bash 
For Mothers & Sons (12 years old or younger) 

Saturday, October 22nd from 6:00-8:00 PM 
Come to this year’s Star Wars Themed Halloween Bash at the  

Family Activity Center for games, prizes & snacks!  
Cost is $1 per person. 

 

Senior Lunch! 
 

Friday, October 14th @ 1:00 PM 
Please RSVP to #801-476-4445 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

JFB HEATING & AIR 
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ELK VALLEY CONSTRUCTION 

BLAIR MANAGEMENT RJ WESTBROEK CONSTRUCTION 

Claude H. Nix Construction  


